
   
 
 
February 27, 2023 
 
Dear valued customer, 
 
I am writing to inform you an exciting news. You probably are aware that BioBlocks was acquired by 
Genesis Drug Discovery and Development (GD3) at the end of 2021. Now with GD3’s expanded chemistry 
CRO operation, we have decided to move the BioBlocks San Diego operation to Hamilton, NJ. 
 
GD3 chemistry division has two other locations in east coast of United States, with one site in Branford, 
CT, and another site in Hamilton, NJ. This move will allow BioBlocks to be closer to its sister chemistry 
units for more collaboration. Furthermore, this relocation will enable BioBlocks to have direct access to 
all headquarter support function, which is also located in Hamilton, NJ. This move will not affect 
BioBlocks’ lab in Hungary. In fact, a very recent acquisition of Organochem in Hungary by Genesis will 
also enable us to include more building blocks in our future offering, once integration is completed. 
 
Due to this planned relocation, our Building Blocks Sales operation will be suspended effectively on 
3/6/2023. We anticipate we will be back and start sales operation in early to mid-April. We will notify 
you when we have a firm date of re-start. We plan to send you an updated catalog and offer a discount 
at that time. 
 
We thank you for your business. You can expect us to maintain the same high-quality service we 
provided in the past, and we will strive to further improve and expand our catalog going forward. Please 
do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. We are looking forward to many more years of 
productive collaboration with you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Joyce Huang, Ph.D. 
Chief Scientific Officer, Chemistry 
Genesis Drug Discovery and Development 
1000 Waterview Drive 
Hamilton, NJ08691 
US (609)275-7106 
Email: jhuang@genesisbiotechgroup.com 


